## Notice to All

Green Valley Townhouse II Assoc. Inc.

Today, March 18th is our 1-year Anniversary!

Green Valley Townhouse II Association, Inc., met March 18, 2019 at the GVR Las Campanas Center in The Cottonwood Room. More than 20 homeowners attended the 1st Annual Meeting of our newly formed HOA.

On another note, in these trying times, lets all try to watch out for our neighbors that may need help around the home or need errands run, or things to pick up at the store. We have some generous neighbors that have offered their services for things like this. Let one of us know and we can put you in touch with individual that have offered assistance.

Still another note, be on the lookout for any scam that may look like it came from our website or from a board member i.e., we will not be asking you to pay your **annual assessments** with iTunes gift cards!

Please view our website for additional messages ... <a href="http://www.gvth2.org">http://www.gvth2.org</a>

Take Care, *Your Board of Directors*